
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th October 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 

Re: Year 11 PPEs 

The Year 11 PPEs (Pre-public exams) will commence on Monday 6th November 2023.  These examinations will be the 
final opportunity for our students to experience a full run-through of all of their exams before the summer of 2024.  It is 
therefore imperative that the students thoroughly prepare for their PPEs, so that they get the best possible indication of 
how they are currently doing.    

A copy of the Year 11 PPE timetable will be issued to students; this includes all of the exams that will be running in 
November.  The language-speaking exams have been left off of this timetable, as these will be conducted in class at the 
end of the November series of PPEs.  Those students studying Art, Photography and Catering will have additional dates 
on their timetable either side of the PPEs. 

If you have any questions about the process, please contact me at school.  

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr J Southwood 
Deputy Headteacher  

 

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD 

Tel: (01344)775678 

  Website: www.sandhurstschool.org.uk 

  E-mail: contactus@sandhurstschool.org.uk 

 

Headteacher 

Mr Gareth Croxon B.Sc, NPQH 


